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2nd September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) may be allowed to walk home unaccompanied by an adult, upon 

receipt by school of this written parental consent. However, children in Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 

are expected to be collected by an adult or, by arrangement with the school, a child over 13 years of age. In 

order to ensure that children leave the school grounds (and school’s care) at the end of the day with 

parental permission, please return this note, which covers the school year 2020-2021.   

 

Children who have a walking home pass will be given permission to leave the school grounds without the 

need for an accompanying adult, unless you inform the school otherwise.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs Carol Gillespie 

Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s name: 

Year group: 

 

I ____________________________________give permission for my child, named above, to receive a 

Walking Home Pass from school which will allow them to leave the school premises without the need to be 

accompanied by an adult. I am aware of the responsibility this will provide my child with, and I am happy in 

their confidence and road safety awareness skills.  

 

(PLEASE USE BLOCK CAPITAL LETTERS) 

Parent/Carer Signature:  

Parent/Carer Signature:  

Date: 
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